
 
 

💐💐 Easter Joy from LCM at UD!  💐💐 
 
The LCM students have been enjoying a busy, productive spring.  During the month of April, we 
were blessed by Tuesday evening visits from our bishop, as well as from beloved graduates from 
the Class of 2024.  We love it when alumni return!  In addition, each of our seniors took a turn at 
leading or coordinating worship; it’s a gift to be blessed by their insights and leadership. 
 

We’re eager to welcome new members to our Directing Committee (board.)  If you have a heart for 
becoming more involved with Lutheran Campus Ministry at UD, please contact me.  Thank you. 
 

This summer, I’ll be celebrating ten years of called service with LCM.  The ministry has graciously 
offered to host an anniversary party on Saturday, June 21:  an open house at the LCM chapel from 
1 PM to 4 PM.  Please don’t bring gifts, though financial donations to LCM at UD in honor of the 
occasion are encouraged.  ������  If you plan to attend, please contact our office administrator, 
Victoria, at office@lcmde.org, or at 302-368-3078, so we can plan well for refreshments.   
 

Thank you for your ongoing prayers and care for the students and volunteers of LCM!  We continue 
to welcome prayers for Drew, a sophomore studying abroad in Copenhagen, Denmark, as well as 
for our seniors—Gretchen, Karen, Regan, and David—as we celebrate their Senior Honor Night on 
Thursday, May 15, and wish them farewell and Godspeed for all that lies ahead.   
 

Easter blessings to all!  May the love and peace of Jesus Christ enfold you and your loved ones 
during this joyful season.  ������������� 
 

In Christ, Mindy Holland, Minister of Word and Service  † 
Chaplain, Lutheran Campus Ministry at UD 

302-368-3078; chaplain@lcmde.org   
 

 
Students and alumni gathered in the LCM chapel in April 
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